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NIVERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

Thanks for taking time to read the latest news from your NHS Parent Council.

Contact us any time:

nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Participate. Support. Build.
Upcoming Events & Volunteer Call

Check out what we do; how to help: e Sep 7 - BBQ Helpers needed
https://nhs.hsd.ca/parents/pac/ e Sept 2022 - PAC Execs & Morning Snack Pgm Volunteers

NHS PAC Update @ May 2022

Participate. Support.
Build

Donate funds. Buy a bench. Help @ Morning Snack Pgm? Bring your skills to the table!
Email us at nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com to ask questions and get involved.

Meetings - 6pm

(@ Learning Commons)

Come see us - Sep 15 - Meet the Teacher Night. Annual Planning will be underway, and we
are excited for the future! Oct 11, Nov 8 and Dec 13 start us out for the year. Join us at any
of these 1 hour sessions to learn more.

What’s PAC been up
to?

NHS Parent Council works closely with NHS Administration to provide meaningful and
relevant support.
e BSI Because We Care application for our Outdoor Classroom fund; additional grant
applications in progress.
e Drivers Z Parent resource on the PAC page - under the Parent Resources tab. If you
have a 15 year old - this one’s for you!
e Grads bursary for June 2022.
e Planning fundraising and sponsorship for 2022/23
e Planning underway to get back in the Canteen in Sep - Volunteers needed

PERK HOUR

NHS Parent Council shared some local coffee love on April 18. Staff and bus drivers enjoyed
a 1-hour, all-u-can-drink service from PERK Canada. Thanks to parents who contributed.

Coming Fall 2022

Help Us Raise $10K
GreenSpace Upgrades
& School Pgms

Watch for updates as we get back to school in the fall!

NHS PAC brings you a 50-50 Fundraiser! An online event with a goal of $10,000!

The winner takes home 50% of the funds raised. Help us bring inclusive and accessible
outdoor seating to our school grounds.

We need your help - buy tickets, share the link with family and friends.

Does your Employer
Support Volunteer
Grants? Or sponsor

Did you know that some employers support donations to your community organization when
you are a volunteer? Check in with your employer to know if you are eligible and how
they will support a cause important to you!. Submit your application on our behalf today!

purchases? Any and all donations to bring our greenspace dreams to life are appreciated!
Would your employer like to buy an outdoor bench? Or sponsor other items for purchase?
Maybe even provide a discount /donate product towards our projects? Contact us today to
learn more or request a sponsorship letter. Join us in leaving a local legacy!

Join Us! Share suggestions, donate time or contribute financial support to any of our events. A little

Donate. Volunteer. goes a long way to help us reach our goals. Email: nhsparentcouncil@amail.

Share Ideas.

We wish our NHS families a safe and splendid summer. See you in September!
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